
GRANTS for NCP 2018 

Nordic Psychiatric Associations  (NPA) will provide grants for the participation at the 32 

Nordic Congress of Psychiatry in Reykjavik, June 13–16  2018 

There will be 2 grants of 1000 EUR for every country (Norway, Sweden, Denmark, Finland, 

Estonia, Latvia and Lithuania) and 1 grant for Iceland. 

The criteria for application are as follows: 

1. Being a junior doctor (i.e. still in specialist psychiatric training)   

2. Being active in research (but not necessarily full time)  

3. Presenting an abstract (either poster or oral) at 32. Nordic Congress, 2018 in Reykjavik 

 

The application should be presented to the national organization, who will make the selection 

and inform the treasurer of NPA (Nina Lindberg).  

 

The 1000 EUR will be transferred once the treasurer receives the documentation that the 

winner of the grant has in fact participated at the congress. 

 

Application from Denmark should contain abstract and a brief motivation for applying  for 

the grant. It should be sent by mail to DPS secretary Helen Gerdrup Nielsen (mail 

helen.gerdrup.nielsen@regionh.dk) no later than January 29, 16.00. 

 

The two selected Danish winners of the grants will be informed January 30, and should then 

upload their abstracts to the NCP website no later than February 1. 

 

Torsten Bjørn Jacobsen and Thomas Middelboe 
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